
BROADCASTING COMPANY

P. 0. BOX 1000, RALEIGH, N. C. 27602

(919) 772-1000

March 10, 1981

Mr. Kermit Geary
R.D. 4 Box 321
Walnutport, Pa. 18088

Dear Mr. Geary:

Thank you for your letter advising us of your reception of WKBQ January 11, 1981.

From everything you described in your letter, you did indeed receive our

signal.

As requested, our antenna system is non -directional. I have enclosed some

other material that may be of interest to you, about WKBQ.

If you are ever down south in our area, we will look forward to your stopping

in to see us.

Sincerely,

Austin B. Rigsbee
Station Manager

ABR/lr

Enc.


